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Wednesday 18th March 2020
Dear Parents and Carers, 
As you may be aware, the latest guidance from the government remains the same, this includes: 
· Staff, young people and children should stay at home if they are unwell with a new, continuous cough or a high temperature to avoid spreading infection to others. Otherwise they should attend education or work as normal. 
· If staff, young people or children become unwell on site with a new, continuous cough or a high temperature they will be sent home. 
· If a family member feels unwell with a continuous cough and high temperature, then all family members are to stay at home. 

· Stay at home and adhere to strict social distancing if you are pregnant or meet the criteria set out in the guidance for having a weak immune system or suffer with any respiratory diseases such as asthma etc. The full list can be found here https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-social-distancing-and-for-vulnerable-people/guidance-on-social-distancing-for-everyone-in-the-uk-and-protecting-older-people-and-vulnerable-adults
As a result of this, we have sent some children and staff home. I am aware that some parents are concerned about content that has been placed on social media. Please be assured that we are taking precautionary measures and will update you of any changes or concerns should they arise.  
An exercise book was sent home yesterday for your child to complete work in should your child have to self-isolate or the school close. Teachers have updated their class pages with a range of websites and learning links. They have also uploaded a home learning document with a choice of activities to complete. They can be found at http://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/. 
As you may be aware, this is a very difficult time and we are making decisions in the best interests of all children and staff on a daily basis. We will continue to update you via email, text and letters. In days to come, it may be necessary to amend the structure of classes or timetables should staffing reduce. 

We also request that parents wait at the entrance of school for their children when dropping off and picking up after breakfast and after school clubs rather than coming into the school building as we are trying to restrict the amount of people that we have in school. Please note that football club has been cancelled.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
Kind regards
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‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’
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